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Dates to  
Remember 

 

Term 3 

Week 1 

23rd July 

First day of Term 

 

Week 2 

3rd August 

Jeans for Genes Day 

 

Week 5 

20—24 August 

Book Week 
 

24th August 

Grandparents/

Special Visitors Day 

 

Week 6 

31st August 

School Closure Day 
 

Week 7 

3rd September 

Pupil Free Day 

Principal’s News 
 
This term has been very busy and everyone has worked hard to make it 
a successful term. Well done to the teachers and parents who continue 
to support the children to achieve their personal best. 
 
Next term will also be busy with many things that we all look forward 
to, happening. Grandparents Day is always a highlight at The Pines and 
the school community enjoys the excitement and the competitiveness 
of Sports Day. 
 
Term 3 is also when we do our 10 week Premiers Be-Active Challenge. 
This requires children to be physically active for at least 1 hour a day, 
both at school and home. We’ve been recognised as a leading school 
since the inception of this program. 
 
Also a reminder to all parents and students that from the beginning of 
week 7 next term all children will be required to wear their hat during 
play-time. A notice will be sent home closer to the time as a reminder. 
 
We all hope the children have a safe and wonderful holiday and they 
are re-energised for Term 3. 
 
From the Leadership Team. 



  





 

 


